Oregon Voices
950 Judson SE
Salem, OR 97302

February 21, 2016

Senate Judiciary Committee
Sen. Floyd Prozanski, Chair
Sen. Sara Gelser

Sen. Jeff Kruse

Sen. Diane Rosenbaum
Sen. Kim Thatcher

Chairman Prozanski and members of the committee,

My name is Ken Nolley and | am writing on behalf of Oregon Voices in support of HB 4074. We
support the adjustments it represents to HB 2320 from 2015. Although we believe that the
research supports more changes in our policies placing juveniles on the registry, we also think
that this change moves us further in the right direction.

We hope that the committee will join with the House in supporting the bill.

Respectfully,

Ken Nolley

Oregon Voices



